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 Andrew Darwin APP2015/5435/P 30/11/2015  13:14:39 It is not clear what is meant by changes are to extend the lower basement level to relocate part of the 

warehouse (B8) use from the mezzanine floor". Does this mean that there will now be a 2 levels of 

basement to be excavated? I thought this was rejected previously? Increasing the size of the building 

has already been rejected previously and this seems to be another request to increase the size of the 

building yet again. The impact of excavating 2 basement levels in a high density residential area, and 

directly opposite a school, is too great and will blight the lives of so many living in direct proximity of 

the building. The redevelopment of the site is already encroaching on the lives of many residents and 

children at the school. No benefits to the local community have been identified that support this 

change.

Flat 1

55-57 Holmes 

Road

NW5 3AN

 S Mcneill COMMNT2015/5435/P 02/12/2015  12:44:34 Why are you not contacting residents re this application.  Not everyone gets the Residents Association 

emails so how can we object. There has been too much buidling work in this area for the past few 

years.  The noise and mess can be unbearable. Please ask yourselves if this building or the changes are 

necessary and in the interest of the road, residents nearby and the rest of the community
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